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From:
Sent: Monday, 22 July 2024 8:26 am
To: Registrar
Subject: Foodstuffs merger 

Good morning  
 
I live in Dunedin and travel to Auckland regularly. I support the merger as I believe it will beneficial to 
people living in the South Island. I regularly buy meat in Auckland and take it back as the pricing can 
be three to five dollars cheaper a kilo on steak. I would suggest that a price comparison is done when 
lines like sirloin, scotch fillet etc are on promotion.  
 
From my experience it is more expensive to shop in the south than it is in the north. This applies to 
both brands.  
 
If the merger goes ahead we will benefit from the bulk buying.  
 
Regards 
 

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important 




